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L\ Ask the POA

New Ticket Created

Hi Patricia Cross,

A new ticket #2463 has been created by Patricia Cross from bcq12020@gmail.com. Please click on
the following link to view the ticket #2463.

Ticket Message:

Will the August 2020 Capital Reserve Study be posted to the POA website prior to the Community
Coffee regarding repairs to Lake Petit dam?

Thank you in advance for your help.

Patricia Cross

10438 Big Canoe

Thanks and Regards,

Ask the POA

This email is a service from Ask the POA. Delivered by UVdesk.

Patricia Cross <bcq12020@gmail.com> Mon, Jan 25, 2021 at 11:40 AM
To: thepcrosses@gmail.com
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L\ Ask the POA

New Reply to Ticket
Hi Patricia Cross,

A reply has been added by Scott Auer to your ticket #2463. Please click on the following link to view
and reply to the message #2463. You can also view the ticket message below and reply back to this
email to respond.

Ticket Message:

Hi Patricia. The team is now working on the reserve study, comparing the assumptions provided by
the reserve engineering company with their own capital plans. My intent is to have these assumptions
updated in the cash flow analysis we will be presenting at the upcoming community coffee meeting. |
can't speak yet to weather the reserve company will be able to update their reports so we can post if
before the meeting, but that would be my desire as well.

Scott Auer,
General Manager

Thanks and Regards,

Ask the POA
This email is a service from Ask the POA. Delivered by UVdesk.
Patricia Cross <bcq12020@gmail.com> Wed, Jan 27, 2021 at 8:56 AM
To: thepcrosses@gmail.com
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